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Geotechnical field investigations in your neighborhood this summer 
This summer, the King County Wastewater Treatment Division will be conducting geotechnical investigations in your 
neighborhood to evaluate soil and groundwater conditions as part of the Sunset and Heathfield Pump Stations and Force 
Main Upgrade project. This work is being performed to gather important information about underground conditions to 
inform the project’s design and is expected to last about two weeks.  
 
Crews will drill in three locations 
along S.E. 38th St.  A truck mounted 
drill rig will bore a hole up to 70 feet 
below the surface. Soil samples will 
be removed to allow King County to 
analyze soil layers in the area for 
future work.  
 
There will be traffic impacts to S.E. 
38th St. The road will be reduced to 
one lane in the work area. 
 
King County will provide notification 
to the community at least 72 hours 
in advance of the work. 
 
 What to expect 
• Work hours typically 7:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 
• Work is expected to last about two weeks; each drilling location will take two - five days depending on field 

conditions.      
• Noise close to the work area.  
• S.E. 38th St. will be reduced to one lane. Flaggers will direct traffic through the work site.  
• Work area with equipment will occupy an area approximately 12 feet wide by 50 feet long in the eastbound lane and 

shoulder of S.E. 38th St.  
• All work will occur in the public right-of-way. 
• When the work is complete, the site will be restored according the City of Bellevue standards. 

Send your email address to Kristine Cramer to sign-up for our email list to receive project updates! 

Work will occur in three locations along S.E. 38th St. 


